
West Head Foreshore – Greens Beach 

Ms FINLAY question to MINISTER for PARKS 

Mary from Greens Beach has asked: When will maintenance and upgrade of the walking 
tracks on the West Head Foreshore be scheduled? Residents, shack owners and visitors 
would love some serious effort to be made in making the track walkable for all ages. An 
upgrade could be a wonderful tourism opportunity as well as addressing the health and 
current concerns and the safety concerns on the site. The community has been asking 
this for some time. When will the Minister make sure these works are attended to? 
 


